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City welcomes Steve Fairweather as interim director of finance 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 1, 2021 
 
Welland, ON – The City of Welland is pleased to announce Steve Fairweather as its new interim director 
of finance. 
 
With over 30 years of municipal financial management experience in progressively responsible positions, 
Fairweather specializes in strategic, political, and administrative leadership. With a strong focus on 
financial planning and management, system policies, and relationship building, Fairweather brings 
extensive experience to the role.  
 
“We are very pleased to bring in someone with the experience and achievement of Mr. Fairweather,” 
said Steve Zorbas, CAO. “This position is critical to guiding the corporation to a successful and 
sustainable financial future.” 
 
Fairweather’s municipal experience spans decades, including 20 years at the City of Cambridge, where 
he served as the Deputy City Manager/CFO/City Treasurer the last seven.  
 
As the director of finance, he is responsible for the statutory duties set out in the Municipal Act, building 
internal and external networks, and providing senior advisory functions to Council, CAO, departments, 
boards and commissions, and employees as required. 
 
Fairweather’s employment begins Oct. 4. 
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For media inquiries, please contact: 
Marc MacDonald 
Manager, Corporate Communications 
905-735-1700 x2337 
marc.macdonald@welland.ca  
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